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 Agenda 
 Location 
 Master Plan Process 
 Project Timeline 
 Existing Park Amenities 
 Three Zones 
 The Field 
 The Core 
 The Grove 
 Sustainability and Environment 
 Questions and Feedback 
 Committee Engagement Opportunities 
 Thank You! 

 
The Committee considered the following focus question: 

 Are there any Committee priorities, particular and/or emerging practices for staff to 
consider in the development of the Blue Mountain Park Master Plan? 

 
Discussion ensued relative to the following: 

 The desire that features like a timber play area, community centre and a community 
garden be added to the Park 

 The belief that the Master Planning process affords an excellent opportunity for the 
City to upgrade the Park and its amenities 

 The desire that the unique stand of large trees and their structural diversity 
(understory) in the Park be maintained and preserved 

 The importance of the Park’s trees relative to wildlife habitat 
 Support for the idea that the proposed fieldhouse be constructed elsewhere in the 

Park rather than in the Scout Hall location 
 The desire that light and noise pollution be curtailed within the Park 
 Whether there was an opportunity to reduce light bleed into The Grove at night 

without generating safety issues 
 Safety and whether staff were aware of any criminal related activities occurring in 

the Park 
 The understanding that LED lights cause light pollution and red temperature light is 

better for wildlife and people at night 
 Support for the idea of constructing an outdoor classroom in the Park 
 The meaning of micro-mobility 
 Whether permeable pavement materials could be used in the Park 
 Support for the idea of multi-purpose outdoor community space 
 The suggestion that staff engage the Coquitlam Public Library to discuss a plug and 

parking location for the Library Link bus 
 The desire that staff consider the well-established shortcuts that people have been 

using in the Park to assure pathway retention and safety  
 Whether there was ever a natural water feature (creek) in the Park 

 
The Park Planner 2 encouraged the Committee to provide further comments through the 
online survey at letstalkcoquitlam.ca/bluemountainpark or directly to staff by email within 
two weeks. 


